
Technical Specifications
REPLACEMENT OF THREE (3) WATER METER VALVES

I. BACKGROUND

Around mid-January 2023, it was observed that water had been constantly
flowing out of the manhole and onto the street in front of the Embassy’s Main
Chancery, located at 1600 Massachusetts Ave. NW, Washington D.C.

The District of Columbia Water and Sewer Authority (DC Water) inspected the
area on 19 January 2023 and found that the water leak was coming from the
Embassy’s main water supply pipe. After work was completed to stop the
water leak, DC Water issued a notice to the Embassy, stating that the inlet,
outlet and by-pass valves of the Main Chancery’s water meter no. 15009636
are defective and will have to be replaced. While the water meter is located
outside the Embassy’s premises, DC Water confirmed that the Embassy and
not DC Water is responsible for replacing the 3 defective water valves.

II. OBJECTIVE

To repair the water leak and replace the inlet, outlet and by-pass water valves
for water meter number 15009636, the main water pipe that supplies water to
the Embassy’s Main Chancery.

III. GENERAL CONDITIONS AND TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

1. The Contractor shall be responsible for supplying labor and materials to
complete the job.

2. The contractor shall ensure that the Project shall be completed in
accordance with the approved design/specifications of DC Water and in
conformity with the agreed schedule with DC Water.

3. Full payment will be made within 10 business days from the date of DC
Water’s approval and acceptance of the repair job.

4. Work and materials should be guaranteed and supported by a reasonable
warranty period, based on industry standards.
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5. If the contractor that provided the lowest Quotation/Proposal, for any
reason, declined to provide the products and services under this project, the
contractor that provided the next lowest responsive Quotation/Proposal will
be given the opportunity to negotiate the contract and implement the project.

IV. TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

Attached is a copy of DC Water’s notice dated 19 January 2023,
containing particulars of the job being required. Also stated in the notice is the
name and telephone number of DC Water’s Meter Shop Supervisor, for work
coordination purposes, and to make sure that the job is performed in accordance
with DC Water’s specifications.




